
Campaign Against Assisted Dying (CAAD) 

CAAD (Campaign Against Assisted Dying), began in the west of Scotland as a group of 
people with shared civic concern about assisted dying in response to MSP Liam 
McArthur’s proposals in the Scottish parliament. Initial consultation carried out by the 
Scottish government reported 76% support for a change in the law. 

CAAD members studied evidence, including statements from medical staff, from 
countries which have legislated for assisted dying, and discovered that the safeguarding 
which was put in place does not protect vulnerable people. 

The material in these flyers has been produced from this research and also provides 
websites where further information can be found.  

Flyer 1: Assisted Dying Bill, Scotland 

Flyer 2: Assisted Suicide Scotland 2023-28: Likely Reality 

Flyer 3: Assisted Dying 2023: Do Not Be Deceived 

Flyer 4: MSP as Legislator 

 


